
 Submission 
No 108 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO MANAGEMENT OF PUBLIC LAND IN 

NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
Name: Mr Matthew Vasilescu 

Date received: 2/08/2012 

 
 

  



To the Government,  
 
      As a motorcycle rider I have chosen recently to take my recreation to our fantastic 
National Parks and State Forests. This kind of riding suits myself and the small group of 
people who enjoy riding on these kinds of roads in these kinds of places. There is less 
traffic and greater enjoyment of the outdoors, we also enjoy riding to camp overnight in 
these places. For these places to now be clsoed to public use of registered and taxed 
motor vehicles and motorcycles would be a great in justice. The places you would 
generally see people using recreational vehicles would not be the same places you would 
see people bush walking as they are usually hundreds of kilometers away from major cites 
and towns. To close these public places to any and all tax payers would either force 
people into places even further a field making it more dangerous should the un-thinkable 
happen and some get injured. Please I ask you to consider all users and not just people 
who like to go bush walking 20 kilometers away from there front door. 


